
TOWN OF JACKSON 

PLANNING BOARD MEETING 

September 6, 2016 
  

The Town of Jackson Planning Board met on September 6, 2016 at the Town Hall at 7:00 am for the 

regular monthly meeting with the following people in attendance: 

 

Board members:    Others present: 

 Noel Hanf, Chairman   - Jay Skellie, Town Supervisor 

 Jamie Nolan 

 John Tully  

 

 

MINUTES 

 

No Quorum 

 

SITE PLAN REVIEW 
 

Although there was no quorum, the group discussed the progress on the draft site plan review with the 

Town Supervisor. Supervisor Skellie was very encouraged by draft and felt it would be beneficial to 

schedule a joint meeting between the Town and Planning Boards.  

 

Supervisor Skellie shares the concerns that the site plan review will not address the issues near and 

around the lakes and river. He would like to the Town to possibly consider establishing “critical 

environmental areas.” This would be an additional project from site plan review.  

 

The Clerk will contact the Department of Health as well as County Code Enforcement about the 

procedures for septic and wells. 

 

A tentative date for the joint meeting will be Wednesday, September 28
th

 at 7:30 pm. 

 

 

Adjourned at 8:36 pm.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Tammy Skellie-Gilbert  

        Planning Board Clerk 

 

 

 

Tentative Joint meeting with Town Board – Wednesday, September 28, 2016 

Next Regular meeting – Tuesday, October 4, 2016 at 7:00 pm 


